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Wednesday 6th April, 2022 

 

Repton Public School 
Newsletter – Term 1 Week 11 

Website: https://repton-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

E-Mail: email: repton-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  
T: 66554201  

F: 66554570 

 

 

 REPTON 2022  
   

APRIL  2022 

6th       School Performance Tour 
            “Before You Know it” 
8TH      Easter Hat Parade/ Raffle 
            Parents welcome 9.15am 
            Last Day Term 1  
25th     ANZAC Day- meet  
            Bellingen BCU 8:30am 
26th     Staff Development Day 
27th     Students Return Term 2 
            ANZAC ceremony 
MAY  2022 

12th      School Photos 
15th      P&C Bunnings BBQ – 
             Volunteers needed 
 
 
 

Thought of the Week 

 

Being grateful for the 
good things we have in 
our life. Is foundation 

for all abundance.  

Principal’s Message 

Mrs Jenkinson: Our dear, kind and thoughtful office lady, Mrs Beverley 

Jenkinson will be taking leave for 6 months and go into retirement 

after her break. We have been preparing for this time and will 

certainly miss her cheery voice at the end of the line, along with the 

ice packs, band aids, extra notes and kind words of support. She is a 

great asset to our school, and we can only try and do our best to 

keep things running as smoothly as she did. 

Mrs Vanessa Machon (Garrett) will take on the task with Mrs Leanne 

Moss still coming Wednesdays too as admin officer. We have been 

guiding Vanessa into the role and hope to maintain community 

support during this transition. 

Easter Hat Parade: This Friday we will host the Easter Hat Parade and 

raffle beginning at 9:15am. All welcome. Please stay and join us after 

the parade with morning tea to farewell Mrs Jenkinson. If you can 

bring something to share for morning tea that would be lovely. 

ANZAC service: We have been invited to attend the Bellingen ANZAC 

service in Bellingen for the parade and wreath laying. If your child 

wishes to join us in the march, please meet Mr Stanley at the BCU at 

8:30am to parade at 9am on the 25th of April. We will hold a school 

service on Wednesday 27th when students return from holidays. 

Communication: As we approach the holidays, I would like to wish 

our families a safe and relaxing break. I will be having an extra week 

away travelling with my family so will return in week 2. Mrs Buckley will 

be available for any urgent matters. Mr Stanley has his fingers crossed 

to be back day 1 and Mrs Lemmes will return to the classroom also. 

Phone messages, emails and communication will be responded to 

when possible, but our admin staff are also away during the break.  

Have a great easter holiday everyone, 

 

Mrs Kristy Glyde 

Principal 
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Gaagal 

 

 

Bindarray 

 

 

Winda 

We have been investigating 
patterns in K/1 Gaagal this week. 
Lots of hands on and creative fun, 
making and following repeating 
and growing patterns. This early 
pattern work is so important for 
future mathematical number 
pattern understanding. Looking 
forward to seeing the Easter Hats 
on Friday! 

 

Students in Bindarray have been 

enjoying a huge variety of learning 

experiences and fabulous levels of 

attendence. We continued 

exploring different states of 

matter by growing crystals in 

science and developed our writing 

skills with a fun Easter imagintive 

writing task. We have been 

collecting and organising data into 

tables and working on 

measurement. Great work, 

Bindarray! Love your Spidermen! 

 
Fractions and decimals have been 

a big part of our mathematical 

thinking this week. We are 

exploring parts of whole numbers. 

We have also almost reached the 

end. The witch melted, tin man 

got his heart, the scarecrow a 

brain and the lion his courage. 

What next??? We will finish our 

novel with the original rendition 

of The Wizard of Oz on Friday after 

the hat parade and raffle.  

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
Gaagal  Bindarray  Winda 

     

 

 

 

 

 
Amelia  Penny   Vivi 
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SRC Raffle and Competition 
Our SRC are coordinating the Easter raffle this year. We are looking for donations and are 

urging everyone to sell tickets to family and friends. More tickets available at the office. You 

can be a winner! 

 

The colouring competition is also open to all. Colour in the nicest and you can win a prize. If 

you prefer to draw your own easter picture, the entries are open for all. See Mrs Jenkinson for 

your entry form - $1 to enter. 
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STUDENT NEWS:  
 

 
This week has been exciting and everybody is looking forward 
to school holidays. Today we had a special guest come visit us 
at Repton, Lindy ran a performance called Before you Know it, 
You’ll be a Poet. In this performance Lindy teaches us about 
onomatopoeia and performs an epic poem with the help from 
Vivi and multiple puppets and props. With the Easter hat 
parade coming up everyone should have a hat and hand in 
tickets.  
 
 
By Esme  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
From the Classroom: 
 

 

WIN BIN WEDNESDAY 
Ava, Maple, Evelyn 
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CANTEEN NEWS 
Don’t forget Canteen is on this Friday! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUS BAY       
Please do not park in the Bus Bay of a morning or afternoon.   
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SRC would like to build 

surfboard style seating in the 

playground.  

If you could help or know 

someone who can help with 

this,  

Please contact the school. 
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